
Editor’s Note
 In this issue, there are a variety of topics as usual.  Editor team is pleased to announce that the website 

submission is about to be ready to open for submission by 1 March 2020.  All submissions will be submitted via 

the website submission to Thammasat Medical Journal.  The official link to submission can be connected via 

www.med.tu.ac.th and the direct link will be created soon for the journal and will be announced later.  Along the 

same line, we will change our journal name to make it more internationally appealed. These future changes will 

occurred within this year.

 Sincerely

 Professor Anucha Apisarnthanarak, MD

 Thammasat Medical Journal Editor


